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NOTICE
Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/1107
Date: 29" December 2023
To: All Parents / Guardians Concerned

SCHOOL SECURITY SERVICE

The safety of our students, staff and school premises are our top priority. Therefore, the
school has hired a new security company that provides a 24-hour security patrol service.

This new security company, Daimun Security Service has been in operation since 1st
December 2023. Please take note that there will be some changes in the procedures for
managing the daily tasks, including regulating traffic flow inside the school’s car park during
the peak hours between 11:45 am to 12:45 pm. For this purpose, an extra security guard will
be deployed.

Therefore, we request your full cooperation to avoid any misunderstanding and in ensuring
the guards can conduct their daily tasks effectively.

We appreciate your cooperation and support in this matter.

‘Honour and Labour’
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